
Senior Citizen Commission Regular Meeting Minutes 

December 3, 2024 

 

The Senior Citizen’s Commission held a regular meeting on December 3, 2024 at the Senior Center 
at 1:00 pm. Present were chairman Paula Friez, Cheryl Udin, Corenda Hugh and Patrice Niewinski. 

• Call to order 

            Paula Friez called the meeting to order at 1:05 pm. 

• Public comment 

            None at this time. 

• Approval of Minutes, September 10, 2024.  

           Cheryl made a motion to accept the minutes as written. Corenda seconded the motion. The 
motion was passed unanimously. 

•  Municipal Agent Report Paula read Carrie’s report. No changes were needed. 

• Old Business 

o Review of recent program: Windham Tech luncheon was well attended. Food was 
enjoyed. 

o The dead branches outside of the Senior Center that had caused safety concerns 
were addressed appropriately. 

• New Business 

o Time change suggested for future meetings of the Commission for 2025. 11:15am or 
12pm was suggested. 

o Resignation of Helen Winkler due to necessary move to Manchester. 

• Adjournment 

o Next meeting date: March 4, 2025, 12 pm 

Pat made a motion to adjourn at 2:00 pm. Corenda seconded the motion. The motion passed 
unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned.  

 

Respectively submitted, 

Patrice Niewinski 

 


